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Our forest school sessions for this term have now ended the children have been enjoying 

learning lots of new skills in the sunshine, we look forward to lots more forest fun in our 

new year.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The boys and girls took part in many activities including lots of risk assessing during their play.  

I am sure the skills that have been learned will be invaluable during the summer holidays. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended our fantastic sports day.  I am sure 

you can all agree we have some budding Olympians in our nursery teams!   

A very special thank you to all our parents and carers who took part in our egg and spoon 

race. 

The nursery would like to warmly welcome Mrs Stewart who has just joined our 

team.  



 

 

 

 

 

Leavers Celebration 

 

After practising long and hard all the boys and girls efforts came together for a spectacular 

leavers celebration.  We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our superstars the 

best in their next big adventure.  We will all miss you, but we know you will come back to 

visit us soon. 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank all parents and carers for their continued support and 

encouragement. We are all excited that you can now return into the nursery and look 

forward to involving our parents more, which we have missed in all aspects of nursery life. 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE TIME  EVENT/ACTIVITY  

24th June 2022 1pm  Nursery Closes for summer 

15th and 16th August 2022  Inservice Days  

17th August 2022 8.45 drop off Children return to Nursery 

 

Happy Summer Holidays 


